
                                                                  
 

Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
                                                        April 23, 2014 
 
 
TV Red de Puerto Rico, Inc. 
c/o Lee Peltzman, Esq. 
Shainis & Peltzman, Chartered 
1850 M Street, NW. 
Suite 240 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
 
    Re:  W17DL-D, Fac ID:181820 
                                                                           BNPDTL-20090825BIP 
                                                                           W33CY-D, FAC ID: 181838 
                                                                           BMPDTL-20120224AAX 
                                                                            W34ED-D  FAC ID: 181824 
                                                                            BNPDTL-20090825BHW 
                                                                            W48DT-D FAC ID: 181870 
                                                                            BNPDTL-20090825BLW 
 
Dear Licensee: 
 
 This is with respect to the above-referenced TV translator stations.  On March 20, 2014, the 
staff dismissed the extension application requests for the above construction permits  because they 
were untimely filed. The permittee have filed a further petition for reconsideration of the staff 
action along with license applications to cover the above construction permits.   
 
 For the reasons set forth in the petition for reconsideration, the extension application 
requests for  the above-referenced TV translator stations authorized to TV Red de Puerto Rico, Inc   
are HEREBY REINSTATED. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Deputy Chief, Video Division 
Media Bureau 

 
    
 


